
 
 
From: GLYNN M M <+16512249287>  
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 10:04 AM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 21 seconds) 
 

Hi, I'm calling on behalf of the Glynn family. We live at 24 South St. Albans here in Saint Paul. That 

phone number is 651-224-9287.  We’re calling in reference to the 695 Grand CUP and variances 

appeal. We support this appeal and we oppose the permit to nullify our neighborhood zoning plan. 

Once such an oversized structure is built, there is only remorse. Please understand that there are 

human beings who must live with the consequences. (paraphrased) 

 


